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GREEN NEIHDRK GfiTHERING - HgfilG a GREEN HES
Easter Heekend in Glastonbury

The last few years have seen a massive growth in new green
groups and projects, many of them working outside the framework
of major national organisations. At this Gathering we plan to
begin developing more effective communications - sharing ideas,
resources, energy and mutual support - between such groups.

The preliminary agenda includes workshops on local green
groups/networks, fairs and gatherings, community centres, local
magazines and other areas which will help facilitate the growth
of a more effective grassroots movement. He don’ t want to
pre-plan too much however, and are leaving space for
spontaneous workshops and discussions on matters of more
general interest, including the red—green dialogue, and
spirituality and politics. A full agenda and domestic details
will be sent to all those who book.

We are not, however, planning a weekend of Just business. There
will be a party on the Friday night, Green Gathering videos and
a ceilidh on the Saturday night, meditation on the Sunday and
plenty of time on Bank Holiday Monday, when the formal agenda
is over, to explore the myths and legends of Glastonbury!

Cheap vegetarian and vegan wholefood will be available in the
excellent Assembly Rooms cafe. Accomodation will be on the
floor of friends in the area or in bed & breakfast. Please make
your own arrangements if you can. A creche will be provided. If
you would like to offer help/suggestions for workshops etc.
please contact the address below.

BOOKING F RM
l/Ne would like to attend the Green Network Gathering, Assembly
Rooms, High St., Glastonbury on Fri. (evening) March 28th- 38th.
I/Ne will have __ child/children, aged ____. l/Ne enclose a
booking-fee of i.. and a donation of £__.
(Booking fee is £5, though flexible on request, children free).
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PLEASE STATE ACCUMGDATIGN REQUIREMENTS IF NECESSARY (This may
mean additional expenses). Cheques payable to Green Collective.
send to: Juliet Yelverton, 1 Station Rd., Shapwick,
Bridgewater, Somerset. Further enquiries tel. 0458-218893/31970


